
Hi David, 
 
We emailed you on March 3rd requesting a discussion regarding your project setbacks to which you 
responded on March 6th saying that you would call us in the next few days. As we haven't heard from you 
since the previous ZBA meeting on Monday March 1 regarding any compromise on the current setbacks you 
are offering which conflict with the town requirements of 40 feet for a Limited Manufacturing District, we just 
want to let you know that we will continue to object to your current plan proposals. You mentioned to us in 
the past that homes at your end could be reconstructed and reconfigured to help meet our 
setback requirements, however there has been no communication since to support this. If decks were just 
removed from the adjoining homes you were building, we feel that this would at least provide a chance that 
the 40 feet guidelines could be met, but we are as mentioned, still yet to hear from you regarding any 
compromise. We don't want to blindside you which is why we are reaching out to the board with our 
objections also, but still remain happy to discuss any compromise you can offer at your end. 
 
Kindest regards. 
 
Victor & Brenda Muler. 
 


